CALL TO ORDER

The April 25, 2017 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 6:30 p.m.  Members present: Robert MacCready, Judith Underwood, and Sally Urbano. Members absent: Randall Pond and Sandra Woodbridge Also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: On a motion presented by Sally Urbano, and seconded by Judith Underwood, the minutes of the February 2017 meeting were approved.  
APPROVAL OF WARANT: On a motion made by Judith Underwood, and seconded by Sally Urbano the 2017-4 Warrant was unanimously approved.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Sally Urbano, and seconded by Judith Underwood, the Executive Director’s report for February 2017 was unanimously approved.
Financial Report:  The February report was reviewed and discussed.
OLD BUSINESS: Nothing new on the disabled housing presented last month. Judith asked about accessory apartments: the selectmen have been talking about doing something concerning them. No more info then that. The housing for Autistic Adults is moving forward. 
NEW BUSINESS: Judith asked if Pine Oaks 3 would remain affordable. John said it was his understanding that they would. The chairmen of their board was planning to attend the Housing Committee meeting coming up, John is planning to be there and will have more info next meeting.
Sally made a motion that John write a Letter of Support, on behalf of the Board, asking the Selectmen to appoint Robert MacCready to the Housing Authority Board. The motion was seconded by Judith and was approved.
.CITIZENS PARTICIPATION
- None
Our next meeting is May 30th.

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,
 John Stewart                                                                                                                                 Executive Director
